
ADVISORY

6

SR-76 Middle Project
Construction Advisory #6

Work Activities at Camino Del Rey
This construction advisory is about work activities at Camino Del Rey and SR-76. Please note that you may 
experience delays and noise within this work area.

April 2012

Nightwork adjacent to SR-76 in the area near Camino Del 
Rey and Olive Hill Road will continue tonight through Friday, 
April 20th from the hours of 7 p.m. - 7 a.m. This work may 
be noisy as solid rock has been encountered and could 
require rock hammering to excavate for trenches needed 
for the installation of drainage systems.

Nightwork - Noise Alert

The access from Camino Del Rey to SR-76 will be temporarily 
closed this weekend from Friday, April 20th at 9 p.m. to 
Monday, April 23rd at 5 a.m. During this closure, work will 
be done to tie-in Camino Del Rey to the new pavement 
section of SR-76 and to pull overhead utility lines across the 
highway. Those traveling from Camino Del Rey to access 
SR-76 will need to detour on Old River Road for access to 
SR-76.

Weekend Closure and Detour


